
It’s no joke,  welcome to another new month!

2 months to go for the 2023/2024 dance season.  Our Spring Showcase will be Friday May 31 and 
Saturday June 1.  Please mark your calendars.  Performance times are to be confirmed.
With the exception of our parent & tot class,  all dancers will be in both performances.  It will be 
important for dancers to be at every class as year-end routines are being worked on.

Raffle tickets are available for pick up in the studio lobby.  A parent/guardian must 
sign for the tickets.
As a reminder,  you have already paid for these at time of registration;  when you sell 
the tickets, you pay yourself back.
Tickets are due back to the studio no later than August 20th as the draw till take 
place at the AGM on August 21.
There are extra ticket booklets available if you would like to sell additional raffle 
tickets just let a member of the executive team know.

As a reminder,  classes are running on Monday April 1.  We hope everyone had 
a wonderful Easter.

Our first Epicure fundraiser was a success!!
Thank you to everyone who placed an order.
Pick up date/times will be confirmed once our shipment has been received.
As a reminder, funds raised are going towards the replacement of the studio 
floors this summer.

Thank you to our senior dancers who took the time to complete our 
senior survey.
For those seniors who added their name to the survey,  all names were 
entered into a random name generator and Erika Leyland was the 
winner of the $25.00 Amazon gift card.



The Stratford Kiwanis and Mid-Western Ontario Rotary Festival dates 
are quickly approaching.
It is important that dancers are attending their classes in preparation 
for these performances.

The festivals are open to anyone wanting to come cheer on your MDA competitors. 
We would love to fill the audience with fans of MDA!!!
Monday April 15 @ Stratford
Monday April 22 & Tuesday April 23 @ Walkerton

For all dancers participating in the Stratford Kiwanis and Mid-Western Ontario 
Rotary music festivals,  there is a mandatory dress rehearsal on Sunday April 7th 
from 1:00pm – 4:00pm at the Royal Canadian Legion Harriston Branch.
Please ensure you are familiar with the expectations included in the Festival 
Information.

Registration is open for summer dancer 2024.
Registration Closes: June 30th
Classes Start Monday July 8th
4 weeks of classes, each class is only $50.00
Week of July 8, July 15, July 22 and July 29th.
Dancers who register by June 15th will receive a free Minto Dance Academy 
Baseball cap.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to any member of the executive team.

Happy Dancing,
Lisa Booth | President


	Slide 1
	Slide 2

